
 

Summer 2019 

2nd Quarter 

The Board of Directors has declared a dividend of 1.25% for the 2nd quarter of 2019. This is an 

APY of  1.25%.  

Dividends on Accounts 

Annual Meeting 
 

 At our annual meeting on April 6th  John Groves, Sharon Lacy and Leonard Lock-

wood won re-election to the Board of Directors. The other members on the board are 

Claude Wiedower and Thaddeus Brzustowicz.  We appreciate the commitment each 

member makes to serve on our board. At our annual meeting two questions were ad-

dressed. First, if the credit union would offer certificate of deposits (CD’s). Your board 

has approved this request and will begin effective October 1, 2019. Rates and terms 

are being reviewed. The second question concerned how our credit union accounted 

for loan losses. Our funding for loan loss is in compliance to regulations governed by 

NCUA. This is the standard practice for all credit unions. If you ever have any ques-

tions or concerns feel free to contact the credit union manager or any board member.  

 
Alisha Lorenzo 

 
Alisha started at the credit union in August 

2018 as a teller, and now serves as our Real 
Estate Loan Officer. She was born and raised 
in Atchison, Kansas, but has lived in Leaven-

worth county for 5 years. She found her forever 
home with her husband Jeremy and 2 Children, 
Kaelynn and Wyatt. She enjoys traveling with 
family, and spending time doing activities with 
her 8-year-old daughter and 3-month-old son. 
Her favorite summer time activity is hanging 
out in the dugout watching her daughter play 

softball! 

 
Jill Price 

 
Jill started at the credit union in  

November 2002. She has been your 
member service representative for many 

years.  Now she also serves as Head 
Teller! She is pretty much a lifetime  

resident of Leavenworth and has been 
employed in the financial institution  

business for much of her life.  She lives 
with her fiancé, JP and their nine year 
old, spoiled rotten Pekingese/Yorkie, 

named Bear! 

Staff Highlights 



Phone: 913-682-2928 

Fax: 913-682-2991 

E-mail: swatkins@usplkefcu.org 

We’re on the Web! 
www.usplkefcu.org 
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Claude Wiedower 

Stacey Watkins, Manager 

Worlds of fun has changed the 
way they offer member discounted 
tickets. All tickets sales are done 
online. Therefore, we no longer 
have  tickets in the office. Visit 
our website and find the direct 

link to the online store.  

EZ-Launch Credit Card 
Summer Offer 

 
Balance transfers completed 6/1/19 through 

8/31/19 will receive 1.99% for 9 months. 
No balance transfer fees. Visit our website 

at www.usplkefcu.org for more details or to 
apply.  

USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union 
will be closed in observance of the follow-

ing holidays:   
• July 4th, Independence Day  
• September 2nd, Labor Day 

Our ATM is always open! 

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget we are running our $1,500(max) summer loan special. We call this our vacation 
loan special but you can use this for many purposes such as sending your kids to camp, or 

other fun summer activities for you and your family. This is an  
unsecured loan with a 2% discounted rate off your regular qualifying signature loan rate 

with a one year payback option. This offer will end on August 30, 2019.  
You can apply online at www.usplkefcu.org. 

New “Free” Basic Checking 
 

The credit union is now offering a free basic checking account for any member who 
does not qualify for a student or elite checking. This is a non interest bearing account 
and you must signup for e-statement to get this checking option. For more details call 

or visit our website.  


